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Rep. Brandemuehl:

This draft is the provision relating to qualifications for school bus operator
endorsements that was included in the Governor’s executive budget bill. The draft
differs from the drafting request of the Wisconsin School Bus Association dated August
17, 1999, in that the draft does not require a written examination.

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it reflects your intent.

Paul E. Nilsen
Legislative Attorney
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